Monica Taylor

Subject: FW: Mutual Cooperative Promotional Agreement with AT&T Alabama

From: Lee Lawson [mailto:llawson@baldwineda.com]

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 10:43 AM

To: Monica Taylor <MTAYLOR@baldwincountyal.gov>

Cc: Anu Gary <AGary@baldwincountyal.gov>; Keri Green <KEGREEN@baldwincountyal.gov>; Miranda N. McKinnon
<miranda.mckinnon@baldwincountyal.gov>; Ronald Cink <RCink@baldwincountyal.gov>

Subject: Re: Mutual Cooperative Promotional Agreement with AT&T Alabama

Good Morning Monica,

I spoke with Mr. Glyn Agnew with AT&T and due to changes that were made to the agreement and the fact that
AT&T has really subsetted the marketing program the agreement is no longer necessary. Please close the file
and disregard all paperwork.

Thank you,

Lee

Lee Lawson
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